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ASSEMBLIES

Upcoming dates…

FRIDAY 23rd February

Class 4 (8.55) & 18 (8.55)

THURSDAY 1st March

Class 3 (8.55) & 14 (9.30)

FRIDAY 23rd March

Class 2 (8.55) & 13 (8.55) 

Parents Evening

Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th

February

World book day dress up

Thursday 1st March

Mums and Grandma’s craft 
afternoon

Friday 9th March

Parent Forum 

Monday 19th March – both sites

Maths No Problem workshops -
TBC

Class 9 and 
Class 15

REMEMBER YOUR 
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ASSEMBLIES

REMINDERS

We are really excited to announce that we will be using Spellzoo

in Years 2-6, to help our children learn key spelling 

patterns. Children will be given a full set of spellings for the term 

(in Homework books). In school, children will have their own 

individual booklets containing 6 activities for each week. The 

week will begin with teachers exploring the week’s spelling 

pattern and end with a spelling test, which is recorded in their 

Spellzoo books. Year 4 had a fantastic time completing the trial 

last term, so we look forward to other year groups going in! 

Years 3 and 4 have had the most exciting 
start to the Spring term. We were given 
the opportunity to work with the City 
Classrooms Project to explore Roald 
Dahl’s, George’s Marvellous Medicine.  
During our drama workshops, we grew, 
we shrank, we fizzled and we twizzled! 
Mel and Rachel taught us how to move 
our bodies to represent the words in the 
text. Then we were lucky enough to go 
to watch the performance at The Curve 
Theatre, to see how the professionals 
did it!  It really was an amazing 
experience!

Spotlight on English- By Miss Rehal
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Times Tables Rockstars- By Mrs Prajapati

We are excited to be a part of Times Tables Rockstars! Times Tables Rockstars is a fun 
and challenging programme. Each week concentrates on a different times table and has 
been very successful in boosting times table recall speed for many pupils all over the 
world!
Years 2-6 have unique log ins to this website to support their times table knowledge at 
both school and at home. As your child improves in their recall speed, they will go 
higher in their rock status. Once they manage their recall in less than 1 second, they 
become Rock Heros!
Keep on rocking those times tables! :)


